
 
Orchard Farm 

5065 N Hwy 94, Saint Charles, MO  63301 
 
 
 

 
 
The purpose of our letter is to make you aware of changes that will soon affect your account. 
Effective October 1, 2016 Orchard Farm will no longer offer the Safety or Security Lines.  
 
We are continually striving to provide affordable and high-quality service to all of our 
subscribers. We are confident we have an offering that will fit your budget and satisfy your 
needs without causing too much disruption.  

Please use the number listed below to call our office and discuss what options are available. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We do not take your business or the 
relationship we have enjoyed with you for granted. It is our ongoing goal to be a high quality 
service provider in Orchard Farm and we remain committed to advancing your interests.  

 

636-250-4450 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Orchard Farm Telephone 
missouricom.com 
636-250-4450 
 
 
  


